[bookmark: _Hlk59990903]Linn-Benton Chapter Minutes;  March 22, 2021
Zoom Meeting; 6:30pm

Present at the meeting were;
Kristen Jocums, Andrea Barnhurst, John Gardner, Carolyn Gardner, Sally Utt, Arona Rosegold,  Natalie Charboneau 

TREASURER’S REPORT
There was no activity in the account over the past month, so the balance remains at $2,497.64.
Sally moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report and Arona seconded the motion, and the Treasurer’s Report was accepted.

MINUTES
The correct minutes for the month of February will need to be resent out, to be approved during the April chapter meeting.

OLD BUSINESS
MASK PROJECT;
There has been no activity with the face mask distribution project again this month. We’re not sure why, but need to find out if the Dial-A-Bus, (DAB), drivers are passing along our face mask info flyers to their clients.
We have come up with a new strategy to pose to DAB, which would have drivers transporting a box of packet supplies with them.
We would fold the NFB info flyers and place them inside of the lunch bags, folded flat. The driver can transport the face mask supplies in a box in their front seat, and offer to put together packets for clients they are transporting. Creating packets should be quick and straight forward. Lunch bags will be folded flat, face masks are flat in baggies (2 per bag), and there are only about 5 bottles of hand sanitizer to distribute. They may also have a few packs of gloves available, but we are in agreement that the majority of the gloves should be donated to care facilities in the area. 
Meals On Wheels came up as another organization that may have clients in need of face masks.

ACCESSIBILITY OF FORMS
The Benton County Covid Vaccine Survey is now accessible online, but still very, very, very long.
The DAB online form should be posted in an accessible format within a month.

NEW BUSINESS
Non 24 Disorder Presentation At Next Meeting
The speaker, a nurse, will join our meeting at 7pm, to give her presentation.

NEXT MEETING	
We will meet next on Monday April 26, at 6:30pm, on Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Utt
